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SB 348 is not only unconstitutional but will limit access to firearms for those with 

lower income. With public safety and the amount of crime running rampant in 

Oregons big cities, citizens have been left with the need to arm themselves for self 

protection. SB 348 is yet another attempt by Oregon Democrats to circumvent the 

rule of law by an acting judge in our state. I whole heartedly oppose this bill and 

chastise those that decided to bring it forward on the day 6 people were gunned 

down at a Christian School in a targeted attack. You people are disgusting! The focus 

should so obviously be mental health but whom ever wrote this bill obviously doesn’t 

care, for example just look at our streets and you will find mentally Ill committing 

crimes only to be released back to commit them again. Stop blaming good legal gun 

owners and focus on cleaning up the mental health crisis so many of you continue to 

turn your back on. 


